
 
Redford Union Junior High & High School Students Get a Head Start with Summer 
Programming 

While some students took the summer break as a time to relax and enjoy a well-deserved vacation 
from the classroom, a number of Redford Union Junior High and High School students took the 
opportunity to participate in credit recovery and strengthen their skills before the new school year. 

Students exiting 7th and 8th Grade focused on sharpening their ELA and Math skills through a 
combination of in-person learning and supplemental learning activities. Having extra time and 
support to work on developing skills in these key core subjects allows students to enter the new 
school year feeling confident as learners. 

All students who enrolled in the summer program also had tutoring sessions via a District 
academic intervention partner – FEV Tutor. During these sessions, students received 1:1 
intervention support and were able to schedule additional sessions to focus on their areas of 
growth while either at school or at home. 

Through the summer program, students in 9th through 12th Grades were able to complete credit 
recovery courses and enter the new school year feeling on track and confident to face new 
challenges. 

 


